
 
11 January 2021 

 

Dear parents 

 

Welcome to Bellavista School 2021  

 

Greetings to the 2021 school year under circumstances that can 

only be described as extraordinary!  

 

This letter contains important information about our return to 

school as we ólaunchô a busy year of teaching and learning, 

together. 

 
On behalf of the staff, the Parents Association and the Board of Governors, a warm welcome to 

all the new parents and children who are joining the Bellavista School family. We trust that as 

you settle into your new school community you find a home and even a family.  

 
Welcome to Miss Taryn Crown in Grade Five, to Romy Ancer who fills a locum position in the 

Remedial Department this term, and to our two Educational Psychologist Interns, Joanne 

Coertzen and Claire Hopkins who join our team this week. We are privileged, as always, to have 

professionals of calibre add to our multidisciplinary approach. 

 

First, COVID COMMS - an update following the announcement from the Presidency on 11 

January 2021  

 

Bellavista School counts every day as an opportunity to secure the developmental progress of 

each child. Last year, we committed to doing everything in our might ï in a formidable school-

parent partnership ï to ensure that whilst we accept the pandemic and related lockdownsô impact 

on the education of children regardless of geographical region, our children who already contend 

barriers to learning are not further disadvantaged. If you have not yet read the last newsletter of 

the year, do refer to it on our website. It holds encouraging information of how we did in reaching 

that goal as a community.  

 

The most recent announcements- the Revised Regulations to Lockdown Level Three (28 

December 2021), the announcements last evening (11 January 2021) and an updated Toolkit 

from the Department of Health (18 December 2021) inform our protocols further. For your 

reference, the guiding document for Bellavista School is uploaded here:  

https://bellavista.org.za/admin-for-parents/  

 

 

https://bellavista.org.za/admin-for-parents/



